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We had the second part of Divine Principle workshop, Jesus Mission, History and Second Coming.
The first part was in September.

We had five guests and most of our community from Barcelona attended.

One of the guests was Father Alfonso from the Orthodox Church in Barcelona.

He was very open and sent us later a message of gratitude.

After each session we had time for questions and answers and we could create a very good atmosphere
between our guests and our community.

Lunch time has been also very special, the families brought food to share and we could feel the spirit of
"One family under God " It has been a very good experience for everybody.

Thank you Heavenly Parent and True Parents!



